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We started this semester in Romania CARP by organizing in the Peace Center our first meeting for 5 guests. 

The purpose of our gathering was to reconnect with guests of the last semester and CARP members and get 

inspired for the coming week. 

We had the chance to share about our summer memories and about our plan and determination for the next 

semester in CARP. 

For discussion we chose to talk about what is the right attitude of Giving and right attitude of Receiving. 

Everyday life is made out of numerous interactions, of giving and receiving. We took this chance to remember 

how having God as the center can change the outcome of any relationship. 

Five guests were present and we enjoyed reading and discussion time together in a relaxing and fun atmosphere. 

Every CARP meeting is one step forward in building beautiful character and a happy life. 

Gratefully, we hope to continue this tradition of meeting centered on True Parents teachings and grow as 

beautiful filial children. 



 

 


